
SWGC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

NOV 3, 2022 

1:00PM 

 

 

 

Board Present:  Patrice King, Carol Vander-Haeghen, Erni Torres, Jill Cagle, Terry Bayless and Sheila 

Kelly.  Not present were Terry Moher, Michele Torrey and Suzie Lundin.  It was held at San Gorgonio 

Park. 

 

- Jill is finalizing the Rockwell’s luncheon after the tournament and an email will go out.    

- There will be a good turnout for the International Tournament 

- There is an excess in the budget 

- Sheila discussed posting and when to use max score 

- Discussed bird of paradise rules if ball goes in 

- All tournaments done for the year 

- Terry Bayless says we have four new members 

- Carolyn Sherman has 37 for the Christmas Luncheon.  She also said that 11 or 12 of our ladies 

club are members of Publinx.  4 people have signed up for next year. 

 

Jim Vaughn: 

 

-Practice area coming along with new pavers.  Clubhouse will the stucco and tiles. 

-Canyon hole has Coastal Commission issue 

-1a and 1b will be 10 and 11.  Will always be two holes. 

- 1a will be 10.  It will be a 3 par 180 yds.  Tee box soon 

- Jan 11 completion will be turned over to Shorecliffs 

-Soft opening late Feb in restaurant.  130 occupancy including patios 

-will have two simulators 

-meeting room 

-Kukuhi grass not resilent. 

 

 

50/50:  $80 was collected.   Winners were Joanne Robinson and Vicki Vieley at $20 each 

 

Next general meeting will be 1st Thursday in January 2023 

 

Meeting was adjourned 1:30 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Carol Vander-Haeghen, Secretary 

 

 


